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From:	peter [pe
Sent:	 16 February 2016 09:50
To:	 LDF
Subject:	 Hale Wharf site-objection

The buildings are too tall as envisaged at present. 15 and 21 storey blocks will be too close to the 
existing Hale Village ones, it will be like a Manhatten style concrete valley ruining the vistas up the Lea 
valley

Peter Corley 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com


	Local Disk
	30. Peter Corley.txt




